
   

            

 

 

November 28, 2022 
 
Dear Tire Retailers: 

RE: New Scrap Tire Collection Contracts and Collection Zone Adjustments 

Existing contracts issued by TSS for the provision of scrap tire collection services to Saskatchewan retailers 

expire at the end of December 2022. TSS recently completed a Request for Proposals (RFP) for all 6 
collection zones (see map for Zone boundaries) to provide services for the next two years. This process 
ensures our remittance fees charged to consumers remain as low as possible. 

I am pleased to advise that the following collection contractors will be serving tire retailers and TSS for the 

next two years under contracts that begin January 1, 2023. The designated collector for each zone is as 
follows: 

Collection Zone 1 (NW SK) and Collection Zone 2 (NE SK) 
TW Trucking  

306-921-8056 
twtrucking@sasktel.net 

 

Collection Zone 3 (SE SK) and Collection Zone 5 (Saskatoon) 
Midnight Cowboy Trucking 

306-320-9952 
mct.tires@gmail.com 

 

Collection Zone 4 (SW SK) and Collection Zone 6 (Regina) 
Paul Tendler Trucking 

306-640-8238 
paultendler@hotmail.com 

 
While we are not expecting any disruption in services, TSS will work with retailers and all collectors to make 

the transition as seamless as possible as Zones 3, 5 and 6 will have new collectors.  Any questions regarding 

the changes to the program can be directed to the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) Stevyn Arnt at 306-550-
8634. Beginning January please feel free to contact your designated collector directly provided your account 

is current, or the TSS office, with any service concerns or special needs.  
 

TSS is pleased with the tendering process for our collection services as the process does allow us to operate 

an efficient and effective program, keep fees low to consumers, and service levels high with retailers. Last 
year TSS conducted a similar process for a second processor for the southern portion of the province.  

Some adjustments to Zones have been made effective January 1, 2023, to allow for optimal hauling costs 
for when this occurs. Some retailers may be in a different Zone as a result. 

 

Best regards, 
 

Stevyn Arnt MBA 
Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 

Tire Stewardship of Saskatchewan (TSS) 
stevyn.arnt@tssk.ca 

Cell: 306-550-8634 
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